
Canceled 

 

The Conservation Commission – City of Milford 

Thursday, December 20, 2016 – 6:00 p.m. 

Conference Room A, Parson’s Government Center 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Conservation Commission for Tuesday, December 

20
th

, 2016 will be canceled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, January 17
th

 2017. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


